
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 1, 2019 

 

To: All Customers Using NT family of products 

 

Re: Not Recommended for New Design Notice 

 

Dear customer, 

 

Linx Technologies is announcing the NT family of products are not recommended for new designs (NRND).   

 

NRND notification affects the following Linx products

 TRM-868-NT 

 TRM-900-NT 
 
Please contact Linx Sales or Customer Service for further details related to this notice.  



 

 
 
 

Not Recommended for New Design for NT Family Products  
PCN #: LNRND190201-1 

Publish Date: February 1, 2019 

 
Type of Change  
Not Recommended for New Design 
 

Products Affected 
TRM-868-NT 
TRM-900-NT 

 
Description of Change  
The NT family of products is not recommended for new designs.  Linx will continue to support existing applications 
as key component availability allows. 
  

Reason for Change  
Product rationalization and key component lifecycle change. 

 
Anticipated Last Ship Date  
N/A 

 
Qualification Data  
N/A  

 
Last Time Buy Date  
N/A  


